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At Mass at the weekend you would have heard about Pentecost Sunday. It is a special day in the church year.
At Pentecost, we remember that the Holy Spirit descended upon the disciples of Jesus.  The disciples were afraid – they did not recognise Jesus in the tongues of fire, the foreign languages and the strong wind, but they had faith.   The very first name for these disciples was “People of the Way.”  Pentecost is a celebration of God’s hand guiding the Christian community through the trials and decisions that they are presented with. 
Just as the disciples had experienced on that first Pentecost day, the fear of what was happening to them, they knew that the strength of their faith would help them to go forward in the believing community.  
We therefore are encouraged to go forward today as believers – to look to the future with a strong faith, with hope and with love.  We are the ‘People of the Way.’
Have a great week.
Mrs G
